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August 3, 2017
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL WORKPLACE EXPOSURE TO COVID-19
[bookmark: Text1]Date: [Insert Date]
To: [Name of exclusive representative] 
Subject: Notification to Exclusive Representative
We are writing to inform you that some of our employees may have been exposed to COVID-19 during the course of their work. A person who has either tested positive for COVID-19 or has otherwise been diagnosed with COVID-19 was present on the County premises on or about [insert date(s)], and at some point during this period, employee(s) may have come into contact with this person. As a result, they may have been exposed to COVID-19. 
All known affected employees have been notified. That notification included exposure information, testing and quarantine requirements, related benefit options, retaliation and discrimination protections, and our disinfection and safety plan protocols. Attached is a copy of the notification to employees. 
If you have any questions about this notification, please contact Human Resources. 
The health and safety of our employees is our top priority. We are continually assessing this situation and will contact you with any/all relevant updates.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
[bookmark: Text2][Your name/contact information]
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